
 

 

 

   
 

REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

 

FROM:        David Gill, Parks and Recreation Director  

 

DATE:         November 25, 2018 

 

SUBJECT:  Dillon Softball Field 

 

 

The Recreation and Parks Advisory Committee reviewed the requests from Concord Little 

League and Northeast Baseball/Softball League regarding Dillon Softball Field. 

 

The Recreation and Parks Advisory Committee recommendation is to keep Dillon Softball Field 

as a softball field until the current lease expiration date on March 1, 2022. The committee 

recommends that the Parks and Recreation Department over the next year review use of all city 

softball and baseball fields (leased areas and city maintained). 
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